Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B8-9.0141
Standards for Telemedicine Practice

NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice of an additional public hearing on Rule 64B8-9.0141, to be held on Friday, August 4, 2017, at 8:00 am, at the Hyatt Regency Miami, 400 SE 2nd Avenue, Miami, Florida 33131. The proposed rule amendment was published in Vol. 42, No. 237, of the December 8, 2016, issue of the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). The Board held two previous public hearings on this rule on February 3, 2017, and April 6, 2017.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Claudia Kemp, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.

Any person requiring a special accommodation at this hearing because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the Board’s Executive Director at least five calendar days prior to the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Board office using the Florida Dual Party Relay System which can be reached at 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) and 1(800)955-8771 (TDD).
